
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Members, Board of Education 
 
FROM:  Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent  
 
SUBJECT: Winter Progress Update - [SY19 Desired Outcomes for Student Learning] 
 
DATE:  February 26, 2019 
 
During the September 25 regular meeting, District 97 Board of Education approved the district’s vital signs scorecard and 
collective action plan for the 2018-2019 school year.  
 
This report provides an update on the progress made toward our SY19 desired outcomes for student learning.   
 
We know we cannot achieve our desired outcomes for this school year without the collaboration and input from our staff, 
families, and community.  Thus, we invite you to read the attached report (click here) and plan to attend the upcoming Board 
of Education meeting on February 26 (260 Madison Street).  During the meeting, the administration will facilitate an 
evidence-based conversation with the Board of Education using a “4-lens protocol” to reflect on our results to date. 
 
Following the meeting, please feel free to share your comments or questions with us by using any one of the following 
vehicles: 

 Monthly Superintendent’s Community Café Series 

 Let’s Talk 

 
Finally, our year-end update is scheduled to be presented during the May 28 Board of Education meeting.  Further details 
will be posted on our website following Spring Recess.  In the meantime, please stay updated on our vision efforts by 
following us on Twitter & Facebook (@oakpark97) or by visiting our Vision97 4ALL webpage.   
 
Thank you for your support of our schools! 
 

 
260 Madison    Oak Park    Illinois    60302    ph: 708.524.3000    fax: 708.524.3030    www.op97.org 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1f1d7-Q8vqY8FJMxKMoilF9Eab9anmSwWjQDOTbjtRUw/edit?usp=sharing
http://bit.ly/2V2a8JC
https://www.k12insight.com/Lets-Talk/embed.aspx?k=WR5D6TLT
http://www.op97.org/about/vision-updates

